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The Department of Health would like to provide a reminder to stakeholders that submissions are due
shortly for responses to the Consultation Paper: Options for Reforms and Improvements to the Prostheses
List.

The consultation period will close on 15 February 2021 and the Department welcomes feedback from
interested stakeholders.

The Department of Health (the Department) would like to thank stakeholders who have already provided
a response. Following the close of the consultation period, responses will be used to inform the future
direction of the reform.

The Consultation Paper is available through the Department’s Consultation Hub.

The department will continue to provide updates on Prostheses List reforms and review through PHI
Circulars. All queries relating to Consultation Paper should be emailed to
prosthesesreform@health.gov.au.
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